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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I hope you enjoyed the Bank Holiday weekend and are looking forward to what looks like some warm 

and sunny weather coming our way over the next few days. We are hoping this continues over the next 

few weeks as we plan to hold a ‘Jubilee Day’ on the last day of this half term, Friday 27th May. More 

information will follow as to what we will be doing during the day to celebrate but it will include       

non-uniform with the colour scheme of red, white and blue...for obvious reasons.  

 

Next week will be Key Stage 2 SATs week therefore it is 

imperative our Year 6 pupils are in on time and as      

relaxed as they can possibly be before the tests take 

place. The timetable for the week is here.  

 

 

 

Finally, we sent out a couple of letters this week. One is about the extension of the school day from September, which is 

out for consultation until 20th May, the other is the increased cost of a school meal from the start of the next half term. 

We, like many schools, are unfortunately having to do this due the increased cost of our schools meal provider. Please 

check your spam/junk folder if you haven’t seen these yet.  

 

I hope you have a wonderful weekend. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Paul Anderson 

Headteacher 

wc 25th April 2022 

Class of the Week: 3B 

House of the Week: Buffalo 

Pupil of the Week: Bailey 3B 

 New Covid-19 guidance has been issued recently about 
attendance for children as we emerge from the pandemic 
which states that: 

 Children with mild symptoms of a respiratory infection 
include covid-19 but are otherwise well should continue to 
attend school. They should stay home if they have a high 
temperature and are unwell, and can return to school 
when they no longer have a high temperature/feel well 
enough. 

 It is not recommended that children should have a covid
-19 test unless directed to by a health professional, but if 
a child under 18 does test positive, they should stay off 
school for 3 days after the day they took the test. They 
can return to school after the 3 days if they are well 
enough. 

  

If you would like to speak to your child’s class 
teacher can you please contact the school    
office and the class teacher will be happy to get 
in touch as soon as is possible. If you have a 
query then you should also contact the school 
office, not ask the class teacher via Class Dojo.  

 

Teachers are being regularly asked questions 
outside of the working day that prior to us using 
Class Dojo would have been communicated 
through the school office. This was an effective 
communication tool during lockdown when we 
were focused on home learning, however 
Class Dojo should now be only used as a 
learning resource. Thanks for your support.   

Monday 9th May 2022 
Grammar & Punctuation test - 45 minutes 
Spelling Test - 20 minutes 

Tuesday 10th May 2022 English Reading Test - 60 minutes 

Wednesday 11th May 2022 
Mathematics Arithmetic (Paper 1) - 30 minutes 
Mathematics Reasoning (Paper 2) - 40 minutes 

Thursday 12th May 2022 Mathematics Reasoning (Paper 3) - 40 minutes 

Friday 13th May 2022 No tests today!!!!!!!!!!! 
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